From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 31/07/2025 8:49:46 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
31/07/2025

MRS JOANNE FLEW
10 Nabilla RD
Palm Beach NSW 2108

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5/ 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

To whom it may concern.

| am writing to object to the ludicrous proposal of a childcare centre with a bottle shop
impacting a residential area where young families with many children reside.

Why do you want to ruin this neighbourhood?

For so many reasons this should not be allowed!!! Burrawong Road is already chaotic with
buses flying along the street where young kids play. It's an accident waiting to happen. How
terrible that these young families will be so affected. Pure greed!





